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July 20, 2020 

 
 
Valerie V. Wilson 
CFO/School Business Administrator 
Newark Public Schools 
765 Broad Street 
Newark, NJ 07102-3091 
 
Dear Ms. Wilson: 
 
Congratulations! The Association of School Business Officials International (ASBO) is 
pleased to inform you that Newark Public Schools’ budget has received the 
Meritorious Budget Award (MBA). This award reflects your district’s commitment to 
sound fiscal management and budgetary policies. We encourage you to use the MBA 
recipient’s logo to share your achievement on your website and in presentation 
materials. 
 
The MBA Review Team has provided comments for budget presentation 
improvement.  It is important that you provide responses to these comments in next 
year’s MBA submission. 
 
Congratulations to you and the members of your staff who worked so hard to earn 
this award. We look forward to your continued participation in the MBA program. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
David J. Lewis 
Executive Director 
 
 


